NEW YORK

COMMITTEES:

BANKING

DEMOCRATIC POLICY & COMMUNICATIONS

FINANCE JUDICIARY RULES

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3203
October 25, 2014

Dear Friends:

Please accept my sincerest congratulations and felicitations as you gather to celebrate Regis High School's Centennial Gala. It is a pleasure to have the opportunity to recognize the exemplary leadership of Regis High School as well as its impeccable legacy of transforming young boys into erudite men. I am honored to recognize 100 years of successful leadership at Regis High School for its renowned legacy and commitment to Ignatian values.

As a Jesuit preparatory high school founded on behalf of the benevolence of others, Regis is committed to fostering academic excellence and dedication to the Catholic tradition. As the only tuition-free Catholic high school in the United States, Regis inculcates its students with outstanding academic and religious curriculum that prepares them for higher education and successful careers. Home to an economic, social and ethnically diverse student body, Regis High School continues to provide its student body with superior intellectual and leadership opportunities unparalleled to other secondary institutions.

The leadership that Regis High School demonstrates to its students is a manifestation of excellent guidance and hard work that the administration and teachers instill in them. It was an honor to have the opportunity to recognize the culmination of education, values and duty that each and every educator instills in the young men that attend Regis High School as we celebrated its centennial on September 15th. I applaud this didactic institution of academic excellence for its nurturing environment that imbues strong spiritual foundation and leadership that is essential to young men on their journey to become trailblazers of tomorrow.

I know Regis High School will continue to serve as one of New York City's foremost institutions of educational excellence for years to come. Congratulations on its centennial celebration and best wishes for another 100 years of successful educating New York State's youth.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Schumer United States Senator

Lailes Schimen